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Weekly Bulletin  
						

We had another fun, activity-filled week.  The children learnt all about the different farm animals and the names of their babies.  They created their own farm in the tuff tray, using hay, soil, and various other materials.  The children learnt about the life cycle of a chicken and made their own life cycle.  They did a colour-mixing activity in the tuff tray with farm vehicles where they made the colour brown by mixing red and green together.  The children also had a chance to play in the park this week.


Next week’s topic: Gardening
Next week we will be learning about ‘Gardening’ and will be doing lots of activities around that topic. 

Phonics:  Younger children will be learning the letter :  C & K
                    Older children will be learning the letter :  U & L
Please can you help your child’s exposure to these letters at home by finding objects beginning with these sounds.

Labelling names
Please can parents make sure they label or put their child’s name on their lunch boxes, bags, and any other loose clothing such as scarves and hats.

Lunch reminder:
Please provide your child with a healthy lunch, and limit sugary food and drink at nursery.  Fruits such as grapes need to be cut up lengthways as they can be a serious choking hazard.  We cannot heat up any food at the preschool; please provide cold sandwiches, rolls or other food that does not require heating up.




Here are some pictures of the children’s activities this week. 
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Covid reminder: We would like to once again reassure you that we have not had any cases of Covid at the Honey Bee Preschool this past week. If your child is unwell please keep them at home, or if any members of your close family tests positive please notify us as soon as possible. Parents will be notified immediately if we become aware of any staff member, child, or if any of their family members have been tested positive. 
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If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us.  Thank you.

The Honey Bee Preschool Team
 
The Honey Bee Daycare : Tilia lodge, London Road, RG1 3PA
Tel: 0118 966 5040      M: 07898948837         E: info@honeybp.com
www.honeybp.com
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Book 3 test - stay at home

You can book a test online on the NHS Inform
website. If you can't book online, you can call
0800 028 2816. Anyone who has symptoms can be
tested.

If your child tests positive they need to isolate
for 10 days from the day their symptoms first
appeared. Everyone else in the house will need

to isolate for 14 days from when these symptoms
first appeared.

If the child that had symptoms test negative and
they are not already isolating as a ‘close contact’
of a confirmed case they can stop isolating and
go back to school or nursery when they are well
enough and have not had a fever for 48 hours. The
rest of their household can end isolation
straight away.

If your child doesn’t have symptoms of COVID-19
but has other cold-like symptoms, such as a
runny nose, they don’t need to be tested. The
advice on self-isolation only applies if your child
(or someone in your household) has Covid-19
symptoms.

*Your child needs tested if they have a cough that has lasted for more than an hour, if they have had
three or more coughing episodes in 24 hours or if they are coughing more than usual.
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